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Foundation Stage  

Weekly Newsletter 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope you have a lovely half term break, please upload 

photos/videos of your adventures on Tapestry! 

The Patch 

 

Would you, or anyone you know 

like to volunteer to support our 

Patch sessions?  Please let us 

know. 

Letters and Sounds 

 

Please talk to your child about the 

letter sounds we will be learning  

after half term.  With your child 

please search at home for objects 

for the following sounds. 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday -h  

 

Tuesday -b 

 

Wednesday -f 

 

Thursday - ff 

 

Please explain to your child that the 

ff sound is a digraph.  A digraph 

has two letters and one sound.  This 

digraph is always either in the  

middle or at the end of words, eg 

muffin or fluff. 

Half Term Challenge 

 

Over the half term break please 

use the resources that were sent 

out with your child’s report.  

Please use the maths matching 

game to support their  

understanding of numbers and 

help them to put the numbers in 

the correct order.  The letter  

flashcards could be used to help 

your child recognise the letters or 

put them together to create words.  

The phoneme 

frames are a great 

way to help with 

early writing, you 

could even make 

your own. 

 


